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From: Cyndi Sharkey

To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Bulk dumps
Date: Monday, February 3, 2020 11:21:51 AM

From: Mary Q Mail <grayghost@q.com>

Sent: Monday, February 3, 2020 12:40 AM

To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Bulk dumps

Cyndi,
The proposed changes in Sandy’s bulk pickup program will result in too many people
keeping (what should be discarded) on their property resulting in junkyard backyards.

And, unfortunately, a small number of people will discard what should properly go to the
dump in empty lots & roadsides resulting in roadside bulk dumps.

These proposed changes are a step backwards in keeping our city NOT looking like a
junkyard. The easier a program is to follow (i.e., our current program) the more likely it is to
be used.

Thank you.

MMallon
Sandy City Voter

Sent from my iPhone



mailto:CSharkey@sandy.utah.gov

mailto:mapplegarth@sandy.utah.gov

mailto:DFratto@sandy.utah.gov



